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For Immediate Release        March 27, 2024 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Burglary of a Vehicle Suspects 
 
On March 23, 2024, deputies from the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office responded to the 17300 block 
of Silver Birch Court in New Caney, Texas, in reference to a report of a vehicle burglary.  Upon arrival, the 
Deputies were informed the individuals pictured below had stolen items from the vehicle and later used the 
stolen credit card at a gas station. 
 
If you have any information about this incident or know the identity of the suspects, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3, or to remain anonymous, contact Multi-
County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference Case# 24A080849.   
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